
January 31, 2021 – Health Metrics Radio Spot 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
The Oregon Department of Education has both created hope and caused some 
confusion regarding the advisory health metrics.  The reality is these new 
metrics still carry legal and liability implications for all school districts.  These 
metrics are based on science that supports keeping students, staff and the 
community healthy and safe once our children return to school. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


